
Bird Key Yacht Club announced today that the Bird Key YC Nautical Gin Regatta has been 
postponed from Saturday April 9 to 11:00 AM on Sunday, April 10. This change to the Notice of 
Race is applicable to both the One-design fleet as well as the PHRF fleet. As a result, the Friday 
evening Skippers Meeting and Party has been cancelled.  
 
The Skippers Meeting will be incorporated into the Saturday April 9 evening party which 
features live music, complimentary Nautical Gin Cocktails, other beverages and a TexMex 
dinner. One free dinner comes with each Regatta registration and additional dinners can be 
purchased for $25 on our Regatta Network website, www.regattanetwork.com/event/24200. 
The schedule for Saturday evening is: 
 
                   Time                     Activity 
                   6:00 PM               Doors open, check in, cocktails and live music 
                   6:40 PM               Skippers Meeting in Bar area 
                   7:00 PM               Dinner, live music and cocktails 
 
The results of the Sunday races will be posted on our Regatta Network website and emailed and 
texted to sailors. Please check your “Junk” files as well as your Inbox because some have 
reported that Regatta Network emails are arriving in a Junk file. Trophies will be available for 
pickup at BKYC on Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday (April 12, 13, and 14). In those dates are 
inconvenient please contact Marvin Quin at quinsails@gmail.com to schedule a more 
convenient time. 
 
We regret if this change of date is inconvenient to you; however, your safety is our highest 
priority and the weather forecasts for Saturday are of concern. Fortunately, the Sunday 
forecasts are almost ideal sailing weather. We look forward to greeting you on Saturday 
evening and enjoying a beautiful Sunday on Sarasota Bay. 
                                   
                                    Michael Landis & Marvin Quin, Regatta Co-chairs 
 
 


